
Our PTO is excited to announce our 20th Annual 
Cavalier Pride Auction that will be held Friday, 
March 6, 2020. Tickets are available in the school 
office for $15.00. Tickets will be available for 
$20.00 at the door. 
 
Join us for a fun night of food, fellowship, and lots 
of bidding on items from our tables to include 
baked goods, theme baskets, variety tables, and a 
live auction. We also have several wrap-around 
events that include a chance to win a pick of any 
item from the numbered tables, a brand new 
recliner, a Palmetto Moon gift card, an All-
American Girl Doll, a Yeti cooler, and cash from a 
50/50 Raffle. 
 
We invite all of our students, parents, and friends 
to come join us in supporting this wonderful 
fundraiser.  With the monies raised we are able to 
provide field trips, school programs, and so much 
more for our amazing students. Thank you in 
advance for helping to make our auction a huge 
success! 
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Reenrollment for 

2020-21 

Registration for current students will be open 
online starting March 16, 2020. With the recent 
changes to RenWeb/FACTS Management, our 
enrollment process will look a little different this 
year as well, but we hope this process will be 
very simple using any mobile device. Specific 
instructions will follow as soon as FACTS 
Management opens the portal for us. Open 
Enrollment will begin April 1st, so register early 
to ensure your enrollment as class sizes are 
limited. Enrollment fees also increase on May 1st  
and June 2nd. 
 
 
   

Cavalier Pride Auction Financial Assistance Program 

The R.E.L. Foundation was established to offer 
financial assistance to families who wish to send 
their children to Robert E. Lee Academy but may 
struggle financially to do so. The Board of 
Directors and Administration recognize this need 
and are working with an external agency to 
administer this scholarship program to those 
families who meet the designated criteria for the 
2020-21 school year. Scholarship funds are 
limited and will be awarded to families 
determined to have the greatest need by the SSS 
Corporation. Families who wish to apply may do 
so at:  http://sssbynais.org/parents/apply/ when 
the site opens on March 6, 2020. Deadline for 
application is April 15, 2020. 
For more information, please contact the school 
office at 803-484-5532. 

Open House for 

New Students 

We will hold an Open House for New Students on 
Sunday afternoon, March 22nd  from 3 p.m. – 5 p.m. 
This event will be a drop-in that kicks off in the 
gym as students, staff members, administrators, 
and board members will be available to answer 
questions regarding our school and will conduct 
tours of our campus for any prospective new 
students and their families. If you know of anyone 
looking for a safe, family-oriented environment in 
which their children can grow academically and 
athletically, please tell them about this 
opportunity!  

Go Cavaliers! 

Shoot-a-Thon 

Reminder 

Our Annual Shoot-a-Thon will take place next 
week. Pledge sheets have been sent home and are 
due tomorrow. Please send all pledge sheets to 
the office by 2 p.m. on Friday, February 14th to 
help us plan for a smooth event. 

http://sssbynais.org/parents/apply/

